
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                          December 13, 2018 

Contact: State Rep. Mike Rohrkaste                                                                         (608) 266-5719 

 

Rep. Rohrkaste’s Comments on Kimberly-Clark Agreement 
 

Madison, WI – Today, Rep. Mike Rohrkaste (R-Neenah) attended Gov. Scott Walker’s 

announcement of an agreement between the State of Wisconsin and the Kimberly-Clark Corporation 

that will keep the company’s Cold Spring facility open and preserve hundreds of family-supporting 

careers in the Fox Valley. 

“I am ecstatic that Governor Walker and the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation were 

able to come to an agreement with Kimberly-Clark,” Representative Rohrkaste said.  “Kimberly-

Clark began in the Fox Valley, and its importance over the years as an employer and good neighbor, 

not only for the region but for the state as a whole, cannot be overstated.  Earlier this year, I 

coauthored legislation to help keep Kimberly-Clark in Wisconsin, and the Assembly passed it.  This 

legislation helped pave the way for today’s announcement.  I again want to thank Governor Walker, 

WEDC, United Steelworkers Local 2-482, and all the Kimberly-Clark employees for working 

together to make sure these jobs stay in the Fox Valley.” 
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